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I am in opposition to this bill HB 3223 that prohibits the Oregon Board of Dentistry 

from requiring applicants for certification as a Dental Assistant to pass a written 

examination.  Quantity should never supersede quality.  It's important to maintain 

high educational standards and written examination is one of the best ways to 

measure this. 

 

Professionally yours, 

Laura L. Underwood  RDH 


